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Chair Larson and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing to express my strong support for HB 1549. I believe this legislation represents a 

significant advancement in our criminal justice system and creates a more supportive 

environment for reentry, particularly for a group that has long been overlooked in our state.  

 There is a critical need for a dedicated reentry program for Native Americans. Currently, the F5 

Project operates a program within the Juvenile Rehabilitation and Correctional Center (JRCC) 

that focuses on trauma recovery rooted in Native American culture, and it has demonstrated 

remarkable success. Establishing specific reentry programming tailored to our Native American 

community can lead to meaningful outcomes and support their journey toward reintegration. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony.  

Sincerely, 

Adam Martin, Founder and CEO of F5 Project 

  


